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SSM 52431   2022-2024 Maverick - 2WD - Rattle Noise From The Instrument
Panel

Some 2022-2024 Maverick vehicles equipped with 2 wheel drive (2WD) may exhibit a rattle noise from the
instrument panel. Ford is aware of the concern and this condition does not affect vehicle durability and no
additional diagnosis or service is required for this condition at this time. Inform customers that they can
continue to drive the vehicle and engineering is currently working on a solution for this condition that is
expected by the end of July 2024. Monitor OASIS for additional information and schedule a service
appointments for customers once the repair becomes available.
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